MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 1977.

The Meeting was called to order by the Chairman with the following members present: Mr. Joseph Keller, Mrs. Lloyd Smith, Mrs. Ruth Wadlington and Mrs. Charlotte Ramsey. Absent: Mr. John Farmer, Mr. K. Edward Lay and Mr. Theo Van Groll.

The Minutes of the July 12, 1977 Meeting were read and approved.

Case No. 77-54. The request of 500 Court Square Inc. to replace the balasters on top of their building located at 500 E. Jefferson Street. Mr. Thomas F. McGraw with W. A. Lynch Company, Inc. presented the case and discussed petition. Sketches were shown of what is there now and what is proposed. After discussing it as to the cost and availability it was suggested by the Chairperson that the members walk up and look at the building from a point in front of the Police Station. The corner Return Section was visible.

Mrs. Smith then moved that the Board try to get information on replacing balaster with one like the one there now. If not then the Board approve the middle proposal, ones that resemble the originals. Mrs. Smith, Mr. Keller, Mrs. Ramsey and Mrs. Wadlington voted yes. There weren't any votes for No.

The Chairperson is to check with the absent member to acertain a time that would suit them to hold Meetings.

There being no further business the Meeting adjourned.